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Friday 14th October 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Week 6 
 
Our Cross Country Runners continue to go from strength to strength and we’ve had more fantastic results 
from them this week! Thank you to Mr Brady for his hard work with the team and to all our supporters – you 
can always guarantee some rain on a race night! Next week there are two races … umbrellas at the ready!  
 
Thank you for turning out in such good numbers to Parents evening on Tuesday, it was so good to get back to 
face to face meetings and to share the good progress children have made this term and make plans for 
continuing this throughout the year. If you were unable to attend, please do contact the office to arrange a 
phone call.  Miss Douglas and Mr Hints will hold their evenings next week.  
 
I’m looking forward to welcoming prospective families to school on Wednesday to the first of our Open 
Evening’s for our September 2023 intake.  Our Year Six prefects are ready to act as host and tour guides for the 
evening.  If you know anyone who has a child due to start school in September next year please do encourage 
them to come and have a look! No booking necessary.   
 
We will also gather in the School Hall on Thursday after school for our PTA AGM – if you are able to support 
this please do, we’ll hear what our PTA have been up to, where money has been raised and spent and make 
plans for this year!  I’d like to thank all of our PTA members for the incredible hard work that goes on behind 
the scenes throughout year.  We are always looking for new helpers and new ideas!  If you can’t come on 
Thursday but would like to be part of the PTA please drop them an email pta@ctkliverpool.co.uk  
 
Year 6 parents please remember that You can apply online until 31st October 2022 for Year 7 places.  You must 
apply through your ‘home’ local authority  
Liverpool: https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/how-to-apply/  
Knowsley: https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/residents/education-and-schools/apply-for-a-school-place/annual-
school-admission-procedures   Please make sure that any supplementary forms have also made their way to 
the respective schools before the deadlines.  If you need any assistance, please speak to me or Mr Heery.    
 
Not wanting to sound like a broken record, however I implore you to drive and park safely in the roads 
around school before we have a serious accident.  

 You should not drive down Charnely Drive -the gate in to school is not a drop off point for cars.  
Children are being put at risk by inconsiderate parking and people reversing without looking properly. 

 It is illegal to park on the zig-zags outside school – they are not a drop off point.   

 The walking bus is a great alternative to having to drive down Fieldway and Meadway – it leaves 
church daily at 8:45am 

 
If your child has a hot dinner please make sure your Parent Pay account is up to date. Next week will be our 
last week using Parent Pay, we will move over to our new system after half term, information will be sent out.  
Dinners must be paid for in advance of the meals being eaten.  Any concerns please speak to a member of the 
office team.  
 
I hope that you and your family have an enjoyable weekend 
 
Best wishes, 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 
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